
 

 

 

 
  

  

  

SPECIAL NOTICE 
January 2019 tax change 

As a result of recent tax rate amendments, you may notice 
a change in the amount of withholding tax on your 
January 2019 payment. 

If you have questions regarding the new tax amounts, 
please contact the Canada Revenue Agency (CRA) 
general inquiry line at 1 800 959 8281. 

The CRA can also provide you with information on how 
to obtain the applicable federal and provincial TD1 forms 
(Personal Tax Credits Return). Credits impact the 
amount of  your tax deductions. It is not necessary to  
re-file the TD1 forms every  year. However, if  you would  
like to update your federal and provincial credit amounts, 
please complete the applicable forms and forward   
them to us at: 

RBC Investor & Treasury Services 
3rd Floor, Benefit Payments 
155 Wellington Street West 
Toronto, ON  M5V 3L3 

For other inquiries, please contact our call centre  
at 1 800 668 1320. 
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